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March 12th-16th: 

IREAD testing 3rd grade 

 

March 15th: 

Money due for pizza fund-
raiser. 

 

March 19-30: 

SCHOOLS OUT FOR 
SPRING BREAK! 

 

April 11th: 

LATE START  

 

April 27th: 

Spring Festival  

 

 

 ** SNOW MAKE UP 
DAYS: 

JUNE 1ST 

JUNE 4TH 

 

HOME OF THE  

ROCKETS! 
 

Dear Eastridge Families: Do you know your child needs time and space to think critically?  Critical thinking -the 

ability to go beyond basic knowledge and consider "the bigger picture" -is a crucial skill for school success.  The better 

the students are able to think critically, the more deeply they will grasp new concepts and ideas.  To promote these 

skills:  Let your child figure things out.  Resist the urge to solve every problem.  Instead, give him/her time to work 

through problems himself/herself.  Ask questions like- "How can you figure this out?" and "I can see how you feel about 

this.  But why do you think other people might feel differently?"   

Next Monday and Tuesday all third graders will be taking the state mandatory IREAD 3 assessment.  This assessment 

is a summative assessment based on Indiana Academic Reading Standards from Kindergarten to third grade. Our 

testing will begin promptly at 10:30 on both days.  Please make sure your student is present on both days.  This test is 

only given March 12th - March 16.  If your child misses the test they will have to attend summer school.   

Finally, Spring Break is fast approaching!  We are on Spring Break the weeks of March 19th and March 26th.  It is 

important that your child is at school everyday leading up to break.  Teachers are working hard to finish up assess-

ments in preparation of report cards which will be sent home on Friday, March 16th. 

As always,  enjoy your weekend and thank you for trusting Eastridge Elemen-

tary to educate your child. 

Mrs. Johnson– Interim Principal  

Troop 04461 invites all girls from 1st-2nd 
grade to join their Girl Scout Troop!  

Tuesday, March 13th,2018 at Warren 
Public Library( 9701 E. 21st st) from 

6:30-7:30pm. 

Parents, you may register online 
prior to coming to the meeting at 
www.girlscoutsindiana.org, and 

clicking join for troop 04461. OR 
you can bring the annual membership fee 
of $25 for every girl and adult planning 

to participate in Troop activities ( Finan-
cial assistance is available).  

For more information contact troop lead-
ers: 

Lakeia Murry– 317.531.6544 /Murryl-
m27@natlcollege.edu  

Or 

Mary Moore-317.374.3339/ 
Coolinblue07@yahoo.com 

WE ARE A COMMUNITY! 

“ All of us do not 
have  equal talent, 
but all of us should 
have an equal op-
portunity to develop 
our talents.” 

-John F. Kennedy  

*Submitted by Miss 
Knapp, teacher, SP4 

“ You can quote me on that” 

Friday, March 9th, 2018 

Mrs. Johnson’s Journal  

Upcoming Dates 
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                     COUNSELOR’S CORNER    

Please mark your calendars for “ Camp Erin 2018”. Camp Erin is a FREE week-
end camp for kids ages 6-17 who are grieving the death of a significant person 
in their lives. Camp Erin combines traditional camp activities with grief educa-
tion and emotional support led by professionals and trained volunteers. 
 
 The traditional camp session  will be August 17-19th and the camp will be ac-
cepting 80 campers. September 21st-23rd will be reserved for families who 
have experienced loss by suicide, homicide or overdose. The camp will accept 
65 campers for this particular session.   
 
Please visit eCommunity.com/CampErin for a link to our online registration. 
 
-Stephen Phillips  
School Counselor  
 

Just a Reminder that we are in 

week two of our Dominos Pizza 

fundraiser! The Cards are just 

$10.00 and every time you buy a 

large pizza you GET ONE FREE! You 

can use the card as many times as 

you want! Say you order 5 large 

pizzas? You will get five large pizzas 

FREE! Also, even if you see just one 

card, you will get a mystery prize so 

parents, please encourage AND help 

your students with this fundraiser. 

Money will be due NEXT THURS-

DAY, 3/15/18.  

 Cards will be good until 

12/31/18 

  

Dominos Pizza Fundraiser  

Share your love for reading with a  
child. Become a tutor, mentor and 
friend. You can make a difference 
in a child’s life for just one hour a 
week. Training & materials are 
provided & no teaching experience 
is needed. For more information 
call Oasis @ 317-396-3751 or 
visit them online at oa-
sisnet.org/tutoring.  
 

When/Where: April 9th,2018 from 5:30-7pm at 
Eastridge Elementary. 

 

What to bring: ID, Lease or Mortgage in your name OR person who 
hold’s the lease or mortgage, Utility bill, Birth Certificate for student 
and shot records. 

Come and meet our Kindergarten & Administration team and get a little 
glimpse of what Kindergarten will be like. We can’t wait to meet YOU!  

Kindergarten Round Up  Tutoring   

Weekly Attendance  

 

Kindergarten 1st grade  2nd grade  3rd grade  4th grade  Eastridge Total  Township Goal  

97% 95% 96% 98% 98% 97% 97% 

                        Chartwells Survey 

Chartwells wants your feedback completing a survey to make your child's lunch 

experience more enjoyable! Please type this link into a computer, smart phone, or 

tablet to answer the survey questions and give us your responses. Thank you! 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ChartwellsElemParentSurveyMarch2018 



 

 Warren Township 
Schools 

  

       Tuesday, April 10th, 2018 

              6:00 - 7:30 p.m.                
                 

 
 

 
Join us at Warren Central HS  

              and 
Walker Career Center 

 

     Featuring: Robotics, Graphic Design, Culinary Arts, 
Art Show & Exhibits, 

     and much more! 
                                      Mark your calendars NOW! 


